
 
 

 
 
 

His Excellency Shri Sunjay Sudhir, the Indian Ambassador to UAE, visited ADNOC’s 

Lower Zakum Field and Das Island Terminal in Abu Dhabi on April 23rd, 2024. He was 

joined by Mr. G Krishnakumar, Chairman & MD of BPCL, Mr. V R K Gupta, Director 

(Finance) at BPCL and Smt. Barnali Barua Tokhi, MD (BPRL).  

 

BPCL’s wholly owned subsidiary BPRL has a stake in the Lower Zakum Concession 

as part of the Indian Consortium, which is a landmark agreement between India and 

the UAE that ensures energy security for the nation.  
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